Net Zero Task Force

A committee for exploring and achieving cost effective
Solutions for reduced energy use and sustainable energy
Development in Derry

Thursday August 20, 2020

6:00 via Zoom
On Line

Draft Minutes

Meeting called to order at 6:03

Board Members

Brewster Bartlett Josh Bourdon
Craig Cunningham Mike Fowler
Mary Till Jeff Moulton
Craig Lazinsky Tom Cardon
Mike Fodiman John O’Connor
Alternates

Bob Mackey John Eckerson
Vacancies

Chamber of Commerce Vacant
Derry Business Rep Vacant
Derry School District ~ Vacant

Members Present: Craig Lazinsky, Jeff Moulton, Tom Cardon, Mary Till, Craig Cunningham, Josh

Bourdon, Mike Fodiman

Consent Agenda

Motion to approve minutes made by Tom Cardon and seconded by Mary Till. Motion passed 6-0. Josh

Bourdon arrive after the vote.

New Business:

Ned Raynolds of Revision gave a presentation on solar panels for carports, ground mounts and landfills.

Tom Hobbs gave a presentation on Heat Pumps.

Jeff gave the legislative update. We discussed the veto overrides scheduled for September 16™. Jeff will
send our Derry State Representative delegation a to letter encourage them to support a veto override of

the Net Metering bill.

Mary gave an update on the Renewable Energy Ordinance. It had a hearing at the Planning Board and

has been assigned to a subcommittee.

Craig Cunningham is continuing to work on the EPA tool. He is working with Eversource on an
integration tool so that we can get information on power use from them.

Craig Lazinsky gave an update on Community Power. He is working on a presentation to the Town
Council to form an Aggregation Committee. We will continue to monitor what other communities are

doing.




Mike Fodiman gave a presentation for a small solar project at the Municipal Center.

Motion to adjourn made by Craig Lazinsky and seconded by Mike Fodiman at 7:40. Motion passed 7-0.

Submitted-

Tom Cardon, Secretary




